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Samiran Mondal <samiran1985@gmail.com>

Your Research Fund application 

funding <shared> <funding@rsc.org> Thu, Aug 26, 2021 at 8:55 PM
To: "samiran1985@gmail.com" <samiran1985@gmail.com>

Dear Dr Mondal, 

Thank you for your recent application for a RSC Research Fund grant (R21-3846200522) and for your patience as we finalised some
of our decisions. Following assessment by our reviewers, I am pleased to inform you that your application has been successful and
you have been awarded £4000 for your project "Search for a regulatory mechanism of biflavone based SARS-CoV-2 main protease
inhibition and immune modulation".

We notice that your project involves the use of animals, humans or biological samples. Your grant is awarded on the condition that you
are able to provide evidence of the necessary ethical approvals and considerations. Please provide statements outlining:

 

•              the relevant laws and/or institutional guidelines you are following (naming the country and/or institute)

•              the (named) institutional committee(s) that approved (or will be asked to approve) the study and evidence of
approval (if it has already been granted)

•              confirmation that informed consent was (or will be) obtained for any experimentation with human subjects

 

If you are still awaiting ethical approval, we will pay your grant once your approval has been obtained.

 

We will be happy to pay your grant directly to your institution's bank account by BACs. Please confirm your acceptance of this
grant as soon as possible and provide us with the payment details using the online form:

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Payment-information 

The funds provided should only be spent on those items listed in your application and should not be used to support coursework or
other persons within your institution. 

Please note that a condition of the Research Fund is that you send a report on the work undertaken and results obtained. We will be in
touch with you about this around September 2022.

We would also be very grateful if you could complete the following diversity monitoring form:

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/A7EG38/

 

You may have already filled out this anonymous form after your grant application. However, by completing this again, you will help us
to monitor the diversity of our grant recipients as well as applicants. All responses are strictly confidential and all questions are
optional.

When acknowledging your Research Fund grant in any publication, please use your application ID (R21-3846200522). 

Congratulations on your successful application! 

Kind regards, 

Yuandi Li 

Mr Yuandi Li MChem MRSC 
Programme Manager, Grants 
Royal Society of Chemistry
  
T: +44 (0) 1223 432453 | www.rsc.org

 



This communication is from The Royal Society of Chemistry, a company incorporated in England by Royal Charter (registered number
RC000524) and a charity registered in England and Wales (charity number 207890). Registered office: Burlington House, Piccadilly,
London W1J 0BA. Telephone: +44 (0) 20 7437 8656. 

The content of this communication (including any attachments) is confidential, and may be privileged or contain copyright material. It may
not be relied upon or disclosed to any person other than the intended recipient(s) without the consent of The Royal Society of Chemistry. If
you are not the intended recipient(s), please (1) notify us immediately by replying to this email, (2) delete all copies from your system, and
(3) note that disclosure, distribution, copying or use of this communication is strictly prohibited. 

Any advice given by The Royal Society of Chemistry has been carefully formulated but is based on the information available to it. The
Royal Society of Chemistry cannot be held responsible for accuracy or completeness of this communication or any attachment. Any views
or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not represent those of The Royal Society of Chemistry. The views
expressed in this communication are personal to the sender and unless specifically stated, this e-mail does not constitute any part of an
offer or contract. The Royal Society of Chemistry shall not be liable for any resulting damage or loss as a result of the use of this email
and/or attachments, or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided. The Royal Society of
Chemistry does not warrant that its emails or attachments are Virus-free; The Royal Society of Chemistry has taken reasonable
precautions to ensure that no viruses are contained in this email, but does not accept any responsibility once this email has been
transmitted. Please rely on your own screening of electronic communication. 

More information on The Royal Society of Chemistry can be found on our website: www.rsc.org 








